
PTO MEETING AGENDA + MINUTES - APRIL 4, 2017 
 
 

PRESIDENTS’ REPORT - KAREN FLEMING / TARA AVILES 
 

● Trenton Thunder Game - Saturday 6.10.17 / Forms due 4.7.17 
● Teacher Supplies - $10 Gift Cards - nice feedback from teachers. 
● Labels in “One Book One School” to Newhart family well received - they gave them to 

family members. 
● Book Fair - overall good; need better communication (i.e. forms of payment) and what is 

offered at Book Fair. 
 
PRINCIPAL’S REPORT - DR. MADDEN 
 

● Anne Cacchioli’s mom passed away. 
● One Book One School (OBOS) - met with Mr. + Mrs. Newhart at Harford - loved it! They 

will find OBOS next year. 
● Parent Drop Off - new procedures in place; there will be a map next year as well as little 

men with flags to be purchased.  Crosswalk also/especially with Pre-schoolers. 
 
VP OF ACTIVITIES - HEIDI BOURKE 
 

● Hillside Hoops - participation low and deadline extended; looking for a “new angle” or 
new ideas for the kids to raise money. 

● Bingo Night - successful 
● Mother Son Night - successful 
● International Night - 4.25.17; 14 tables/families 
● Mad Science Assembly - 5.26.27; Up, Up + Away 

 
VP OF FUNDRAISING - MAUREEN MITCHELL 
 

● Dine Out Night - 4.12.17; Organico, all day. 
● Flower Sale & Clothing Drive - maybe pick up 8-11am; changing the location to 

Schoolhouse. 
● Box Tops - keep sending them in. 
● Scrip - still going. 
● Family Fun Fest - 5.19.17 at The Big Event; 50/50 tickets went home. 

 
2017-2018 
 

● Kids’ Stuff - not doing next year. 
● Ladies’ Night - booked for 11.17.17; however, conferences are that day; Maureen is 

going to check to see if that will be an issue for teachers. 



TREASURER - JEN CHINN 
 

● Budget review. 
 
CORRESPONDING SECRETARY - VALARIE OSWORTH/NORA PLATT 
 

● Thank you notes - passed around and shared at meeting. 
● Sympathy Book Donations 
● Spring Teacher Luncheon 
● Teacher Appreciation Luncheon - JoAnn Jaeger chairing. 
● Administrative Professionals’ Day - end of April - something for Anne + Michelle. 
● K sign permission slips. 

 
PARLIAMENTARIAN - CATHY BAILEY 
 

● Election Ballots 
● Unanimous elections for the 2017-2018 school year: 

 
- Maureen Mitchell - President 
- Whitney Mickno - Treasurer 
- Renee Herkloz / Katie Laure - Co-VPs of Fundraising 
- Jen Chinn - Parliamentarian 


